The Ashton Park School plan is:

My colleague Mr Kay will contact Lorna Lewis of BAM to discuss some support for
our BTEC construction course which will begin in September.

| will contact Bernard North to discuss him coming in to the school to do some
Centre Lathe training.

| will look into utilising Bernard’s association with the Bristol Society of Model and
Experimental Engineers to see if some visits to the railway could occur

| discuss with Andy King the potential of pupil visits to Mshed to look at and interact
with the big machinery (engins, cranes etc) and look into getting pupils to visit
outside of school, possibly linking with Dave Oyns to add to the steam engine.



